
ATTENTION 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS AND STAFF 

There will be an official in this facility on August 9, 2016. That person 

will be here to assess this facility’s efforts to prevent, detect and 

respond to sexual abuse and harassment.  

You may contact this official at the mailing address listed below if you 

have any information you want to share about resident safety. Your 

mail will be sent free of charge. You do not have to share what you 

write with anyone. Your letter may not be opened by anyone except 

the official to whom it is addressed. What you send will be kept 

CONFIDENTIAL and can only be disclosed if required by law. If you want 

to speak to this person while he is here, please notify the facility 

administrator or PREA Coordinator so that you can have a confidential 

conversation. You may not be retaliated against because of anything 

you say. 

Send mail to: 

Will Weir 

PREAmerica LLC 

133 24th Avenue NW, Suite 188 

Norman, OK 73069 


